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August 10, 1979
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Mr. Walter S. Baer
Program Director
Energy Policy
The Rand Corporation
1700 Main Street
Santa Monica, California 90406

Dear Mr. Beer:

Thanks for the copy of fiuclear Power and the Public Safety. I'm a bit pressed
for time right now and wi i have to postpone a reading for a few weeks. However,
I do look forward to the book and will send along any commenc

My compliments and best wishes to Elizabeth Rolph.

Sincerely,
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Joseph M. Hendrie
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